
Academic Advisor Clearance for Spring 2025 Registration

Dear Student:

In order to register for Spring 2025 courses, you will need to meet with your faculty advisor. Your
faculty advisor will clear you for registration before your appointment time. Failure to meet with
your faculty advisor will make you unable to register for classes. Please read the below steps to
ensure a seamless registration process.

Steps for Advisor Clearance:

1. In the Agora Portal, you may view your faculty advisor by selecting "My Services," "Account
and Personal Information," then "Academic Advisor."
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2. If you have not yet received your Advisor Clearance, this message will display, and you will NOT
be able to register for your courses.

3. After meeting your assigned Academic Advisor, your Student Registration page should display
this message that you have your Advisor Clearance.

For more information, please refer to the student user guide.

Sincerely,
Bryan Jones, University Registrar
and the Academic Services Team

https://www.bc.edu/content/dam/bc1/offices/student-services/eagleapps/Advisor_Clearance_Student_User_Guide.pdf
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